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        Teacher: Mrs. Cathy Dyson       email: cdyson@evdio.org         November 20 - 21, 2017
CLASSROOM WEB PAGE:  http://mrsdysons4thgradeclassroom.weebly.com/
THIS WEEK’S NEWS 
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Religion
~We will continue with Chapter 5 – Celebrating Penance and Reconciliation this week.  When we return from Thanksgiving Break we will have a Reconciliation service to prepare us for welcoming Jesus at Christmas.  Our service will be on the Monday that we return.  I am asking the students to reflect on their sins over Thanksgiving Break so that they are ready for the Reconciliation Service.  If your son/daughter has around 3 sins to discuss with Father Ed, he/she should be ready.
~We will be attending mass on Tuesday only this week.  Remember to bring your canned food for our Thanksgiving collection.  Thanks for your help!!!  
~Due to unforeseen issues (funeral), we didn’t have our mass.  The students who were supposed to have parts to the mass will have those exact parts in the next mass we are in charge of.  This will occur in January, since we aren’t scheduled for any in December.
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Language Arts
~Due to our short week, we will take a break from our regular studies and read some books about the first Thanksgiving.  There will also be discussion about how our current Thanksgiving celebrations are similar and different to those long ago.  We will take several AR quizzes to go along with our study.  Hopefully this will help your son/daughter with his/her goals.
~Please continue to work on AR goals (book level, points, and comprehension).  Remember it is essential to read outside of the classroom in order to meet your goals.

~We continue with our Book It program in the month of November.  This reading program incorporates our AR reading, but asks that we read 20 minutes for 10 times each month.  Record your reading time from home and fill out the monthly sheet which came home on Friday.  Please sign and return it to school when you have met your goal.  This is an optional program to do, but I HIGHLY encourage your child to participate in it.  Let me know if you have any questions.
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Science
~ Our Unit 1 test will be this week.  You will get the test back next week, since I will be gone Monday and Tuesday.  Thanks for your understanding!  I wish the students the best on this test!!
.
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Social Studies
~We will continue with Chapter 2 – Indiana’s Early History, studying

the different Native American people who once called IN home.
~Our Social Studies link on my weebly page, under Social Studies, should connect with our workbook.  Please use that link for your Math website access also.
~We finished all 50 states and their capitals!!! Some students decided to take home a blank map to help them study the placement of the states and capitals.  Please use only a Vis-à-vis marker on the map.  It easily washes off with water and a paper towel or dry rag.  I will send home a study pack when we return from Thanksgiving Break.  The states and capitals test will be on the week of December 11th – 15th.  Be prepared for any day that week. 
I have some fun games to help you review online, through my Social Studies tab on my weebly page.  Check it out when you get a chance.

OUR SCHEDULE THIS WEEK:
MONDAY –   MUSIC CLASS

                    UNIT 1 SCIENCE TEST

                   NO LIFE SKILLS CLASS – RETURNS NEXT
                                                           MONDAY

TUESDAY –   THANKSGIVING MASS – BRING
                                     CANNED FOOD TO DONATE

                      ARCHERY CLASS
WEDNESDAY -   THANKSGIVING BREAK
THURSDAY –   HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!!
FRIDAY –  THANKSGIVING BREAK
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PLEASE DON’T HESITATE TO CONTACT ME IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.
MY EMAIL IS CDYSON@EVDIO.ORG AND MY CELL PHONE IS 812-457-3579 (receives texts too).  I WILL RETURN A MESSAGE OR CONTACT YOU ASAP.

THANKS!!!
CONGRATULATIONS TO MADILYN GARRETT AND KALEB RHEINLANDER FOR WINNING THE CLASS GEOGRAPHY BEE!!!  
CONGRATULATIONS TO ELLA WEATHERHOLT AND RYAN WUNDERLICH FOR WINNING THE CLASS SPELLING BEE!!!

THEY WILL REPRESENT THE 4TH GRADE IN THE SCHOOL GEOGRAPHY BEE AND SPELLING BEE ON DECEMBER 15TH.  ALL ARE INVITED TO CHEER THEM ON.  DETAILS WILL FOLLOW IN THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER.

WAY TO GO, KIDS!!!
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